
Planning on Graduating in Spring or Summer 2019? 

 

Aloha HPU Seniors and Graduate Students! 

Are you completing all of your program requirements by the end of Spring or Summer 
2019?  If so, the deadline to submit your Petition to Graduate (PTG) to your advisor is 
Friday, February 15, 2019. 

Please Note: You are required to submit a PTG whether or not you plan to participate 
in the Spring Commencement ceremony on Thursday, May 9, 2019. Submitting a 
PTG and/or participating in the commencement ceremony does NOT guarantee 
degree conferral. All university requirements must be met to officially award your 
degree.  

** For a complete list of deadlines and contact information, please click on this link:  
PTG Timeline for Students 

For additional information or to schedule an advising appointment, please contact 
your advisor or email advising@hpu.edu. 

Mahalo! 


